

Friday 19th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Firstly, I would like to say how great it has been having students back in the UTC. In light of very difficult circumstances they have made a very good start.

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that Monday 12th April 2021 will be an inset day.

Food Information Update

Parents and students can continue to use the Breaz app to make food purchases however from Tuesday 13th April 2021 we are having cash tills installed and students will be able to make impulsive buys using cash. The app will be available to pre order up to 10:00am each day.

Meal deals for students are now available to pre order on the app, in order to access this, you will need to update the app on your phone. The latest version of the app is version 2.31.42 and this is the only version that allows meal deals to be ordered. Any further queries involving the use of the app please email dutcadmin@doncasterutc.co.uk.

Bikes

I would like to bring to your attention that there have been several thefts of bikes. Whilst the UTC is investing in reinforced chains bikes are left at the owners own risk. In the medium term we will be erecting fencing around the car park which will eventually incorporate the bike stand. The UTC will continue to work with the police to ensure bikes are as safe as they can be.

Uniform

From Monday 22nd March it is expected that students will be in correct uniform. Please note that dyed hair should be corrected and dyes of only a natural colour should be used. No trainers will be permitted in the UTC. Students found breaching the uniform policy will be internally isolated without a note form parents. Any problems please don't hesitate to contact your child's Learning Manager.

COVID Update

Students have returned to the UTC and have been a credit to yourselves as parents. They have adapted well to wearing masks but I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that students should be carrying their own hand sanitiser and this can be purchased from reception for 50p.

Equipment

It is expected that students arrive at school with the basic equipment as failure to do so disrupts learning. Can you please check that your child has all the recommended basic equipment and if not they can purchase this from reception on their way in.

Mr G A Rawson

Rouses

Principal

Doncaster UTC



Doncaster UTC College Road Doncaster DN13BF

T 01302 976 515
E info@doncasterutc.co.uk
WWW.doncasterutc.co.uk
#WeAreDoncasterUTC





